Applications to moor in S’'Estany des Peix accepted from tomorrow
Tuesday, 08 March 2022 09:47

Today the initial approval of draft rules on anchoring and the legal framework for mooring
fixtures at S'Estany des Peix were published in the Official Gazette of the Balearic Islands (Butll
eti Oficial de les llles Balears, BOIB

). Individuals who are interested in mooring a boat at the lake have thirty working days to submit
an application from the morning of 9 March. No applications will be accepted after midnight on
22 April. Applications can be submitted at the Citizen Information Office (

Oficina d'Atencio a la Ciutadania, OAC

) and online on the OVAC.

The Formentera Office of Environment (Conselleria de Medi Ambient, CMAF), located at Carrer
Mallorca, 15, in Sant Ferran, will field inquiries in person, by telephone (971 321 210) and via
email, at mediam
bient@conselldeformentera.cat
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